



S Owen Head of Lower School 01691 626511 email: sharon.owen@ellesmere.com

4th December 2018

Dear Parent,

Please note that there was an error in one of the early newsletters. Thursday's KS2 Christmas play is not at 3.00pm, it starts at 3.45pm with refreshments from 3.30pm. Please see the excerpt from last week's newsletter below.

The KS2 Christmas play (Years 3, 4, 5 and 6) is on Thursday 6th December in the Arts Centre. Refreshments are available from 3.30pm for parents, ready for a 3.45pm start. Parents may take their child home after the performance. Please inform your child's tutor before you depart for home. Any child not collected can return home in the usual way at the end of the School day.

We apologies for any inconvenience caused.

Sharan Owen

Yours sincerely

Ellesmere College, Ellesmere, Shropshire SY12 9AB Tel: 01691 622321 Fax: 01691 623286